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I strongly support this measure.  Europe has been creating safe corridors for animals 

to travel clear of infrastructure for many years.  We are far behind in this practice 

which is obviously humane for animals, but positively impacts our safety in road 

travel as well.  I am aware of one project completed a few years ago in Bend that has 

had a beneficial impact.  I urge your support on this measure. 


